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 Objection

Comments I commute to work and use the a24, the storrington roundabout can be very busy, adding extra lorry 
movements every day is a great concern, there would be mud and debris that falls from the trucks 
making the road slippery. Storrington Road is already one of the worst roads in the country for 
pollution levels and this will only add to the problem. It will  destroy already existing animal habitats. 
The quarry is we known for its wildlife and has protected species in it and Natural England have no 
objection to this. It will pollute the water that gets pumped out and runs through to ashington and a 
source of drinking water
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